
 

 

 

 

Coming back to school!  
 

 



 

On Wednesday 11 th June I will be 

coming back to school! 

 

 

 

 

 

Some things will be the same but 

some things may be a bit different.  

I will have a smaller class when I come 

back and my classroom might look a 

bit different too.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

But I will be with my Reception friends 

and in school.  

 

 

 

 

 



When I come back to school I may not 

have my usual teacher.  I may be with  

someone else that works in EYFS.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

But I will be able to see all my teachers 

at school during the day.  

When I am in the classroom I will need 

to be careful not to touch others.  

 

 

 

 

 

I can wave at my friends and give them 

a smile but I wont be able to hug them 

or hold their hands.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



When I am in the classroom I will need 

to listen to the teacher and do my 

learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

I need to stay in the same seat and table my 

teacher gives me every day, to help keep 

me safe.  

 

 

 

 

 

I will be given a special number that helps to 

tell me where I need to stand in the line, 

when lining up.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will need to remember by number each 

morning and at the end of the day to help 

me line up in the same space.  
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At break time I will be able to play with my 

friends in my small group in the same zone 

each day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will have a special section outside that I 

can play in. I will only be able to play in this 

section with my friends.  

At lunch times I will eat my pack lunch in my new 

classroom with my friends and teacher.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will not be able to bring my own pack lunch to 

school. I will have a yummy pack lunch that my 

teacher will give me.  

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch and break times might be a bit   different but 

I will still have lots of fun with my friends.  

 



When I need to go to the toilet I will 

need to wait for my turn.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will not be able to go to the toilet with my friends 

and when I am in the toilet I must make sure I keep 

away from others. 

 

 

 

 

 

After using the toilet I must wash my hands for 20 

seconds with soap.  

Reception are the first year group to 

come to school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wont see my friends in other year 

groups just yet but I will be able to see 

them soon. 

 

 

 



My family will still be able to pick me 

up every day at the end of school.  

 

 

 

 

 

When I get home from school I must 

change my clothes straight away so 

they can be cleaned.  

Its ok to feel worried about these new 

changes.  

 

 

 

 

 

If I have any worries I can always talk 

to my family or teachers and they will 

help me.  

 

 

 

 

My teachers can’t wait to see me soon!  


